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March 2023 

Dear 6th Grade Parents,  

We need your help with a customized feature in our Yearbook and 6th grade Promotion Ceremony. Please 
send in a baby photograph of your 6th grader as soon as you can. You may email the picture to 
dnisivoccia@washtwpsd.org and include your child’s name and homeroom in the subject line. If you do not 
have a digital copy, please send a photograph in an envelope with your child's first and last name labeled on 
it. We will scan the photograph within 1-2 days and return it promptly. If you would like a different photo 
for the promotion ceremony, please indicate that on photo. Please forward your student’s photo no later 
than March 31, 2023.  
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to help us out!  
 
 
Mrs. Nisivoccia   
Yearbook Advisor  
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